Selectmen’s Meeting
August 22, 2011
4:00 pm
A meeting of the Board was held on the above date in the Fred B Morgan Jr. Meeting
Room, Town Hall. Members present were: Michael J. Donaroma, Chairman; Arthur
Smadbeck, and Margaret E. Serpa. Also present was Ms. Karen Fuller.
At 4:00 p.m. Mr-Smadbeck opened the scheduled hearing to revoke the liquor license for
Great Harbour Gourmet and Spirits. He stated that in light of a letter the Board had received

from Mr. Benjamin Hall Jr. it was unnecessary to have the hearing and then closed the
hearing.

Mr. Smadbeck stated that the Board had received a letter from Mr. Hall surrendering the
seasonal liquor license for Great Harbour Gourmet & Spirits. Ms. Serpa moved to accept
the surrender of the liquor license. Mr. Donaroma seconded. Unanimous.

The Board then approved the following items:

The minutes of August 1%,

A Transient Vendor and Junk Dealer License for Serendipity Antiques.

A travel voucher for the Council On Aging.

Yard Sale permits for Margaret Boyd of Weeks Lane and Tim Connelly on 19 Teaberry
Lane.

The board postponed the second item on the agenda, The Library Board of Trustees, until
the next week at 4pm.

Ms. Serpa moved to adjourn at 4:04 pm. Mr. Donaroma seconded. Unanimous.

Respectfully submitted,

Approyed: .
Kristy Rose
Assistant

§madbeck Chamna.n

Wi 4%/7/ L

f’

N

Board of Selectmen

August 22, 2011




